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Present  ,Robert Wilson, Clive Marfleet, Steve Bickerton.Chris Davies  530-730pm 3 June 2020 
Fine tuning of membership forms completed   Action Rob agreed to send to Dan
Membership  agreed July to December voting rights to end of Jan full rate will be asked for as we keep the rate so low.       Action Rob
Logo was discussed  agreed not urgent  agreed we will continue to use logo Dan has on web further discussion later prior to sorting T shirts ect. Action to be discussed at future meeting 

  Covit 19 risk assessment was discussed  Action  clive to complete 
Rob reported that  he had sorted / accessed  club e mails info @maldon canoe club he will train Clive to access the club welfare e mail Action Rob / Clive  
Club Web  was discussed Goggle has now picked up the club it was noted that the CKC is more prominent aided by link from Bramston canoe club web ? Action Chris to ask Bramston chair to link with our club 
 Club Affiliation confirmed  location of club for British Canoeing  web Heybridge Basin as both canal and Estuary not yet on  BC web. Action   monitor Review next meeting
 Discussion on Chelmer Licence how many needed and problems parking  agreed we would expect  parking permits at hoe mill as in 2019. On going parking issues at hoe mill/paper mill will only get worse .  Action Clive to attempt to get 6 licence& permits  
Steve raised the  need for head coach discussion on if needed / role & responsibility (as no bc guidance )Steve to forward outline of the role to Chris 

  Discussion and agreed that we would go to Fortnightly  meeting  Action Agreed next meeting Wednesday  17th  june  530pm 
